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28th September 2021
To:  Patient Participation Group Member

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Primary Care Network (PCN)
I thought I would write to you all as it so long since we last had a Patient Participation Group Meeting back in February 2020 just before the Coronavirus Pandemic really took hold in this country and following my letters to you all in March and May 2021.

I thought I would let you know of a few changes that you may or may not be aware of, from 1st August 2021 Dr Malla increased his sessions each week as a Salaried GP at the Practice and from 20th September 2021 Dr Philbin became a Salaried GP at the Practice.

Following a slight delay in the delivery of our flu vaccination due to the countrywide freight problems, we have now started our flu campaign for 2021/2022.

We hope to soon be starting the Covid Booster vaccines in Practice and are awaiting agreement to do this from our two sites from County Durham CCG.

We would like to restart these meetings again however are aware that we still need to observe social distancing in primary care settings due the current pandemic, therefore I would be grateful if you can advise by completing and returning to me the attached slip indicating if you are happy to attend a face to face meeting or if you would prefer to meet virtually and if so what your email address is.

We hope you are all keeping well and continue to stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Almond

Practice Manager
Enc

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Primary Care Network (PCN)

Name of Patient Participation Group Member:  …………………………………………………………….
I would be happy to meet face to face:  YES/NO

I would prefer to meet virtually:  YES/NO

If so please enclose your email address:  ……………….…………………………………………………….
Please return to:

Fiona Almond

The Ferryhill & Chilton Medical Practice 

The Surgery 

Durham Road

Ferryhill

County Durham

DL17 8JJ 

